
Special Instructions for the “Spoon Man”

• Schools - The name of 1 teacher or principal, written down, per show to help with

the Mountain Band.

            (You will want to bring a camera for some hilarious pictures)

• Schools - A center aisle. So I can walk down the middle of the group.

• Schools - Please send out order forms the day of the show or soon afterwards.

This seems to be the most effective way to get the best response. Please go to

my website under PDFS  if you need another copy of the order form. 

 

• Schools - You can send the  collected orders through the mail in a large

envelope. There is no need to open the orders. If I have questions, I will call the

school. Give the students a 2 week deadline to hand them in. Send collected

orders to: Spoon Man PO Box 53 Jenison MI 49429

• If you would like more posters 8 ½ x 11, please download them from  my

website under PDFS on my front page www.SpoonMan.biz

 

• I will arrive between 30-45 minutes before my first show. I would like to have a

representative to meet me.

• 1 container of bottled water at room temperature.

1 table at least 6ft long. I will have a 25ft electrical cord with me. If I am more then

25ft away from an outlet, I will need an additional cord. If you have a stage, I

might be able to use the lip of the stage as a table. Make sure the basketball hoop is

not obstructing the students view.

In case of threatening weather, which may possibly cancel our performance, please call

my home ASAP @ 616-662-0951 or my cell phone 24hrs a day @ 616-262-2459.

 You are welcome to use my web site as a link or download any pictures 

I would like to have someone introduce me before the program. 

I would like to introduce the “Spoon Man” all the way from Jenison, Michigan. 

Let's give him a great big round of applause.




